
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

February 2022

EDINBURGH WAY

Dates for the Diary:
Tuesday 1st - CHINESE NEW YEAR

We will be wearing orange to represent this year's animal the Tiger. 
The children will also be trying fortune cookies and other traditional 

Chinese foods. £1.00 donation for the RSPCA. 

Monday 14th - VALENTINES BALL
We will be wearing red or pink and having our very own valentines 

disco with fun games and prizes. 

Monday 21st February – Friday 25th February - HALF TERM
Thursday 3rd March - WORLD BOOK DAY

Come dressed as your favourite book character. 

FARMERS 
The farmer’s have been reading the Tiger who came to 
tea and enjoyed a surprise visit from the tiger. The 
children made their own cups of tea and had a little tea 
party with the tiger. The farmers have also been taking 
part in science experiments, allowing them to make 
predictions about what may happen when chemicals are 
mixed such as baking soda and vinegar. They have loved 
testing theories of which objects will float or sink in the 
water and making volcanoes using baking soda and 
mentos.

LAMBS AND DUCKS 
The children have recently enjoyed exploring the
hungry caterpillar story. From this book the children
have taken part in bug hunts during forest school,
joined in food tasting using the different foods from
the book such as watermelon, strawberries, and 
plums. We have also made our own bug
houses using the open-ended resources.

WELL DONE to all our children who have recently started toilet training – if this is something you wish your child 
to start doing, please Olivia in Ducks who has been taking the lead with toilet training. 

Each week we will be sending Eddie the Elephant home with a child for the weekend. Please send through 
pictures of the fun things you get up to whilst looking after Eddie on Parentzone. 


